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November 7, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia ~
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The CCSU students in my classes on Racial and Ethnic
Minority Groups and I would like to thank you for making
the presentation to them about your concern for
Las Colonias in the Rio Grande Valley. We know you have
an exhausting schedule with many responsibilities. It
was most generous of you to give of your time and energy
to speak both on Tuesday night and again on Wednesday
morning.

The students were impressed with what you had to say
and with your sincerity in wanting to improve the
conditions for Las Colonias residents. Much needs to be
done in their behalf. Our young people need to know the
conditions underwhich less privileged citizens of this
country live. They are the generation to do something
about the inequalities which exist. They are our voters
of today and our leaders for tomorrow: This must be a
part of their education.

Once again, thank you for talking with these classes.
We look forward to having you on campus more in the future.

Sincerely yours,

A
1 v&*4 ts«*dud
(Dr.) Miriam Wagenschein
Professor of Sociology
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